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SPADONI'S GARAGE 
SCHREIBER - PHONE 171 - 153 

COMMUNITY. MOTORS 
WHITE RIVER - PHONE 134 

KIWANIS CLUB ANNOUNCE WINNERS - Cont'd from 
Page 1 

be presented at a Kiwanis Dinner meeting in 
the near future, 

Following are the prize winners in the 
various categories: Pike - 1st, Prize Billy. 
Stachiw, 2nd Prize Eddie Kenney, Speckled 
Trout - lst. Prize Ken Wood, 2nd Prize Ronnie 
Falzetta. Lake Trout - lst Prize Fred McLeod, 
2nd Prize Coleen Kenney. Pickerel - lst 
Prize Don Fedun, 2nd Prize Don Pryor, 

A special entry of a Rainbow Trout was won 
by Henry Duriez Jr., and in subsequent years 
the Rainbow Trout will be included in the 
list as another category, 

A eettttatsenetsnasnn tenses reste. nape 

FOR SALE - 1953 Ford V8, automatic transmiss= 
ion, built in radio, White walls plus snow 
tires, Excellent condition. Colour Sandstone 
White. See this car at 431 Fort Garry Road, 
Terrace Bay. Price reasonable. 

  

Mr. and Mrs, M, Churney are happy to 
announce the engagement of their only 
daughter, Florence Ann, to Mr, Steve Kolesar, 
son of Mr. and Mrs, D, Kolesar of Flin Flon, 
Manitoba. 

ART CLUB EXHIBITION 

On October 3rd at the High School Auditor- 
ium the Terrace Bay Art Club presents their 
annual Exhibition of painting, Work from 

(Cont'd next column) 
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CROSS TOWN SERVICE 
MANITOUWADGE - PHONE TA 6-3331 

MARATHON NEW AND USED CAR SALES CENTRE 

MARATHON — PHONE 465 

Marathon, Red Rock and Schreiber will also 
be shown. 

The exhibition will be open in the after- 

noon 2.30 P.M, to 5,00 P.M, and again in the 

evening from 9 to 10 P.M, At both sessions 

there will be a painting demonstration and a 

draw for a door prize. 
You do not need to be present at the time 

of the draw -- just drop your name in the 

box at the door. 
At previous exhibitions people have asked 

about purchasing pictures, If interested, 

arrangements can be made with the painter. 

We have been working very hard this past 

year and have had fine instruction from Mrs. 

Helen Strickland of Fort William and several 

of our members attended Quetico Park Confer- 

ence Courses under Dennis Osborne and John 

Martin, A.R.C.A., 0.S.A. 
' Plan to drop in and see the show and enjoy 

a cup of tea. 

ANNOUNCEMENT - WATCH FOR BAY DAYS -- BUY 
AND SAVE, Thursday, Friday and Saturday - 

October 8th, 9th, & 10th, 
Hudson's Bay Co, 

ANNOUNCEMENT - Fine home cooked meals. 
Lining-room open every day of the week, 

Schreiber Hotel 

BOY SCOUTS CHRISTMAS CARDS 

The Terrace Bay Boy Scout Group Committee 
ee ontid on Peg


